

Dear parents/quardians,

We wish all in our school community well in the return to school. We also wish our local St Joseph's GAC senior men's football team well in the final against Derrygonnelly this coming Sunday. As we all wait for this exciting game, it would be a bit of fun (and fundraising!) this week to play "Guess the Final Score"!

Anyone can play as many times as they wish; write your name(s) and your guess(es) on an envelope, place £1 per guess into the envelope and send it into school with your child before Friday 25th September. All accurate guesses will be entered into a draw for a football signed by our Ederney players next week ©

Also, this Friday 25th will be "Wear something Green Day", £1 per child donation please. All money is much needed towards continued opportunities for our wonderful children.

Thank you ©

Friends of St Joseph's PS (PTA)